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Voting by mail is an amazing measure for people who work or live in remote areas. 

This measure will harm the most vulnerable people, who can't vote on the precise 

election day, for any reason, be health problems, work, distance from polling 

locations, etc.. The sponsor of this measure should be ashamed of even proposing 

this, which hurts both rural and urban Oregonians, including people in his district. 


